
Mathematics 

Sorting 

Comparing quantities 

One more 

One less 

Time 

Numbers 1-5 

Literacy 

Read Write Inc Phonics 

Talk for Writing - The Three Little Pigs; The Sleepy Bumblebee 

Understanding the World 

Diwali 

The Gunpowder Plot 

Our local church 

Weather 

Seasons 

Christmas 

 

Communication and 

Language 

Key vocabulary 

Speaking in sentences 

News and questions 

 

Robin & Wren Reception Autumn 2 Light & Celebrations 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a busy half term ahead of us! This letter shows you what your child will be learning 
in school. Please talk to your child about their learning and speak to a member of our team 
if you have any questions or queries about your child’s care and education.  

PE is every Wednesday; the children will now be changing so please ensure that your child 
has their kit in school, remove earrings, tie back long hair and send your child in clothes that 
they can manage by themselves - tights, dresses, shoe laces and belts can be quite tricky.  

Please remember to complete Home Learning tasks weekly - we collect them Wednesday. 

Please look through your child’s Speed Sounds book daily and share Home Reading books 
and activities - we will change books on Fridays; remember to write a comment in your 
child’s Reading Diary. 

Expressive Art and Design 

Mould clay to make a Diva Lamp 

Create a firework picture  

Create a stain glass window 

Create a Leaf Man 

Make a gift box 

 

Personal, Social & 

Emotional Develop-

ment 

Celebrating differences 

 

Physical Development 

Doing up own coat 

Dressing 

Forming letters 

PE 

 


